

STAFF SENTINEL MONTHLY

Newsletter of the Allegheny College Staff Advisory Committee

In this issue:

- "Tell Me Something Good" prize winners
- Welcoming New Staff
- The good things

Welcome to our NEWEST STAFF MEMBERS!

(through September 2020)

Allison Mattis
Student Leadership & Development

Robert Brown
Earl Cook
Aaron Marks
Victoria Zeigler

Public Safety

Families & flowers, cables & courtesies

This month's issue is devoted to all the good things you told us about the more positive experiences you've had during the pandemic. Three "Tell Me Something Good" entrants were selected at random to receive \$10 gift cards from local merchants. The lucky winners are:

- ♦ Kelly Wright (Domino's)
- ♦ Ruth Dunton (Tim Horton's)
- ♦ Sarah Holt (Pampered Palate)



Thanks to all who submitted stories and pictures. We hope you enjoy them. We start with - what else? - KITTENS!

-Reese Campbell, Ed.

Cindy Hoesch, Carnegie Hall Coordinator

"I was able to devote more of my time to saving and fostering kittens!"



Kelly Wright, Physical Plant

"Definitely spending more quality time with my family doing things together."



Ruth Dunton, Carr Hall Coordinator

"I've discovered a love for flowers:)"

Megan McCoy, Winslow Health Center

"Winslow is located in Schultz, which, as I'm sure most everyone knows, is a freshman dorm. We have had two fire "drills" so far this year one was more of an oopsie on our part because we were trying to make grilled cheese for lunch! - and both times I've had my heart warmed by the students who live here. They all came out quickly and quietly - all with masks, as required, and some even on their laptops to still remain in class while outside. When it was our fault they had to come outside, I felt bad and held the door open for everyone to come back in and every single student thanked me. This all seems like basic courtesy but in times like we have had for most of 2020, it's the little things that people do that really matter."

Sarah Holt, Quigley Hall Coordinator

"I finally cleaned out THIS drawer. Whew!!! Took a few days, but now I can deliver these outdated cords and random remotes to the Thrift Store where they will sit on a shelf for 35 more years."





Linda Lees, Development

"Covid19 made me realize that retirement is not for me (yet) and I totally disrupted my husband's daily routine at home LOL. My husband did get to see my daily workday and my work study student (my dog Bitty) got to see me work every day as she sat by my side."

Susan Cunningham, Financial Services

"Lots of family time and game nights with our 3 children!"

The Staff Advisory Committee (SAC) represents the interests, opinions, and concerns of the non-exempt staff by communicating these concerns to the Allegheny Executive Committee (AEC). For more information on the purpose of this committee, please refer to BYLAWS, Section 1 on the SAC website.

Visit the SAC website:



sites.allegheny.edu/sac

Members AY 2020-21

Tammy Steinfath, Chair Pauline Lanzine, Vice Chair Rhonda Hershelman, Treasurer Shawna Mook, Secretary

Kate Bennett Reese Campbell Ruth Dunton Sarah Holt Lana Mesley Patrice Newman Cristy Rhodes